
Postgraduate student 
fee debt 2021
• UCT’s postgraduate funding policy 
precludes the use of bursary and scholarship 
awards for historic fee debt relief.
• Fee debt accrued in 2021 may only be 
considered under exceptional circumstances 
as outlined in the appeals category (a) in the 
list above.
- Unfortunately, there is no other form of 
funding available through the Postgraduate 
Funding Office for the relief of historic fee 
debt.
• For more information, please contact the 
office on +27 (0)21 650 3622 or email 
pgfunding@uct.ac.za.
• More information about the funding 
provided by the Postgraduate Funding 
Office is available on the PGFO pages on 
UCT’s Department of Student Affairs 
website.


